Youth Ministry Open House



OCTOBER 6, 2024

Please join us after Divine Liturgy to meet with your children's Sunday School Teachers, Greek School Teachers, FAITH HOPE & JOY Advisors, and members of the PTO Board.

They will be available to answer any questions you may have about the upcoming year.

If you have any questions please contact:

Sunday School: sundayschool@stbarbaranj.org **FAITH, HOPE & JOY:** saintbarbarafaithhopejoy@gmail.com

Greek School: mariav7777@yahoo.com **PTO:** pto@stbarbaranj.org